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1 Question to the Cabinet Member for City Services : 2019/26 - M4 Relief Road 
Cancellation - Environmentally Friendly Alternatives 

Councillor C. Evans asked:

Has your administration made representations to your colleagues in Cardiff Bay with regard 
to the M4 relief road cancellation?

Have you suggested environmentally friendly alternatives? If so, when? And what were they?

Councillor Jeavons responded:

The Leader of the Council continues to lobby Welsh Government and Newport City Council 
has been invited to participate in the new Commission.


